Mr. James Boyle Maine Association of Wetland Scientists Certification Committee Chair 5 Fundy Road Falmouth, Maine 04105

July 21st, 2008

Dear James Boyle,

At the *Maine Association of Professional Soil Scientists*' (MAPSS) Annual Meeting held on March 11<sup>th</sup>, 2008, the membership voted in the majority to support a certification (licensing) program for wetland scientists in Maine. The meeting minutes can be found at:

http://www.mapss.org/exec.htm

MAPSS understands that the *Maine Association of Wetland Scientists* (MAWS) will be the organization pursuing licensing of wetland scientists.

Please do not hesitate to contact MAPSS if you need additional information regarding this endorsement.

Very Truly Yours,

Christopher C. Dorion President, *Maine Association of Professional Soil Scientists*